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10 DOWNING STREET V4
LONDON SW1A 2AA

11 November 1996

From the Private Secretary

T e

DR PAISLEY’S REQUEST FOR A MEETING
Thank you for your letter of 8 November, recommenc.ling th?lt.we play
long Dr Paisley’s request for an urgent meeting with the Prime Minister.
Dr Paisley has not in fact returned to the charge with us for a few days. We

propose to wait until he does, and then look for a suitable date. Meanwhile the
Prime Minister is not writing to Dr Paisley.
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JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq
Northern Ireland Office
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